
      Christ the King 
      Year 3 Autumn 2 

       Newsletter 
       Learning together in faith, hope and love 

Dear Parents, 

Autumn Term 1 has been a huge success!  

We’ve had great fun learning about places in the UK and Brilliant Bones and Bodies for topic,  Homes and 
Family for RE, writing a setting description and poem  of our local environment and painting a watercolour!  

Coming up this half term, our topic is ‘Tomb Raiders!’, where we will be investigating Ancient Egypt. We will 
be writing an adventure story and taking part in some fun activities. Later in the term, we will be writing   
instructions about how to make a healthy pizza, which links to our topic from  Autumn Term 1 about Brilliant 
Bones and Bodies. We will even be making pizza for our class Christmas Parties!  

Please keep your eyes on the website and Class Dojos, as we will be posting messages, updates and  photos .  

If you would like to speak to us at any point, we will always be on the door at the end of the day to answer 
any questions as best we can.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and patience. 

Best Wishes, 

 

Ms Luford and Ms Kent  

 

Please follow our Class Dojo page to see regular updates, messages and reminders!  

Key Dates and Information 
  

• 16th Dec– End of term (3pm finish) 

• 17th Nov—Feast of Christ the King  

• 24th Nov– Advent Mass  

• 16th Nov- Open book event 

• 1st Dec– Egyptian themed day  

• 13th Dec– Year 3 and 4 Carol Service  

Home Learning 

Reading  

We expect all children to read for at least 10 minutes 

daily and have a reading signature in their diary each 

day to  evidence this. We will be checking for 5 

signatures every week. We are currently in the       

process of hearing all children read and completing 

phonics assessments to ensure they are on  the right 

level. Please do bear with us!  

Times Tables  

At the end of Year 4, every child will be tested on 

their times tables knowledge. It is vital that the      

children are getting daily practice .   

We will start in class with x10, x5 and x2, then        

continue on to x3, x4 and x8. The more your child can 

learn this year, will make Year 4 so much easier!   

Weekly Review– Sent home every Friday and to be 

completed by the following Thursday  

Uniform 

Naming items of clothing: We seemed to have 

mislaid quite a few jumpers and a couple of coats 

last term. Please do make sure your child’s name 

is in these items. A name label or sticker works 

better as pen does rub off. 

Cold Weather: Please ensure your child has a 

water proof coat in school at all times as the 

weather is so unpredictable! Thank as always for 

your support. 


